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The Grants Panel meeting scheduled for November 2022 was cancelled as no 
applications for grants had been received.  

Earlier in the year we welcomed two new members to the panel, Councillor Mike Wood, 
replacing John Hiscocks who resigned from the Parish Council and Jill Hooper as a 
member of the community. 

The Cornwall Community Foundation, administrators of our BSWF Community Fund, 
report that the balance accrued as at 13th February 2023 was £59,284.09. 

The Grants Panel will meet on Tuesday 28th March at 7.30 in the Church Hall.  There will 
be two Assessments for grants to discuss.  The first is from Boyton Parish Events - 
Coronation Committee who have asked for a grant up to £4347 to put on the Coronation 
Celebrations for Boyton Parish.  Details will be given separately in their own report. 

The second Assessment for a grant is from Boyton Chapel who need up to £5000 to 
retarmac the area between the building and the roadway.  It has degraded to become a 
hazard, especially around the ramp up to the Chapel School Room which is the main 
access to the building.  It is used by many elderly parishioners going to events and coffee 
mornings as well as by the Chapel congregation. 

There will be a further Grants Panel meeting in early October to assess those applications 
which are in the pipeline but not ready to put forward for this meeting. 

The Grants Panel is delighted that the dearth of applications for our funds caused by the 
pandemic is over and that life in the parish is getting back to normal. 
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